
Dear BWH Colleague,

I am writing to ask that you please make a donation to the hospital’s United Way Campaign and Tobin School 
Fund Campaign that is now underway.

United Way
The United Way of Massachusetts Bay funds more than 200 health and human service agencies in our communities.
Your donation will support programs that are important to Brigham and Women's Hospital patients and their families.

Some reasons to give to United Way:
• United Way touches 1 in 3 people in our communities throughout Massachusetts whether it’s helping to 

provide quality child care, after-school programs, job training or elder care.
• Your gift is multiplied in many ways.  United Way supports a network of services that work together to help 

individuals and families become stronger.
• Invest your gift where the need is greatest. United Way’s staff and community volunteers use their 
• knowledge to identify needs across neighborhoods.

The Tobin School
Since 1992, the Tobin School Fund has supported worthwhile activities and programs that have improved the well
being of students and families from the Maurice J. Tobin School in the hospital’s Mission Hill neighborhood.

100% of your donation reaches the children of the school and is used to support programs and activities such as:
• Family support programs
• Summer camp
• Extracurricular activities such as field trips
• The Brigham Book Buddies program
• Clothing needed for the winter such as boots, mittens, and jackets

Making a Donation
Please complete the form and send it through interoffice mail to the United Way/Tobin School Fund Campaign, 
c/o the mailroom.  You can also drop it off in a locked box in hospital lobby locations and at hospital satellites. 
If you have any questions, this year’s co-chairs are Karen Nelson (25810) and Kris Danna (25998).

Thank you in advance for your contribution. By supporting the United Way and the Tobin School, you are 
making an impact on the lives of your patients and our families in the communities that we live and work.

Sincerely,

Gary L. Gottlieb, M.D., M.B.A.
BWH President
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